TOWN OF HAMDEN
 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 
PROGRAM YEAR 46
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY
In response to the COIVD-19 pandemic, the Town of Hamden was awarded $642,331 from the CARES Act through the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). Consistent with HUD guidelines, the Town will award up to 15%, or $115,936 to public service agencies to prepare, respond, and prevent COVID-19. Program guidelines are available at https://www.hamdenedc.com/. 
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